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Part Change Notice: IL-AG5 Series Molds to Transfer  
Manufacturing Plant Location 

 
JAE will transfer the molds of several IL-AG5 Series connectors from a plant in the US to 
one in Mexico. Production at the new location will begin February 4, 2022. The 
connector will meet all of the same dimensions and specifications as before. There will 
be no changes to connector form, fit, or function. Please see details below. 
 

1. Applicable Product 
 See applicable items below. 
 

Part Numbers 

IL-AG5-5S-S3C1 

IL-AG5-5S-S3C1-B 

IL-AG5-5S-S3C1-W 

IL-AG5-7S-S3C1 

IL-AG5-7S-S3C1-B 

IL-AG5-7S-S3C1-W 

IL-AG5-5SK-S3C1-LB 

 

2. Relocation 
Molds for several of the IL-AG5 Series connectors will transfer from US to Mexico.  
 

3. Scheduled Relocation 

• Production of the IL-AG5 Series in Mexico will start February 4, 2022. 
 

• If there are any requests for additional information, please contact your JAE 
representative. 

 
 
 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact your JAE account manager. 
Thank you for your cooperation. 
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